The Metropolitan Police Commissioner's

CHRISTMAS TREE PROJ

2015



This Christmas, give a present to a child in care

From 10th November 2015, you can take a tag from the Christmas tree in Bexleyheath Police Station or visit our virtual tree online and select Bexley. You can also leave your presents at The Holy Redeemer Church, Days Lane.

If you would prefer to donate money for a present please visit the Just Giving Money page.

ww.met.police.uk/christmastree

www.justgiving.com/metxmastree

saferlondon >

Help a child have a better Christmas

#metxmastree



